"Nada Ciriviri" To <sna@un.org>
<CiriviiN@nbrm.gov.mk>

24/04/2008 03:18 AM

cc "Gjorgji Gockov" <GockovG@nbrm.gov.mk>

bcec

Subject Comments on Volume | of the updated 1993 SNA

Dear Mr. Havinga,

Regarding your letter of March 20, 2008, first of all, we would like to express our gratitude for given
opportunity to analyze the revised SNA - Volume 1 and chance to give comment for it.

At the same time, we would like to say that National Bank of the Republic of Macedonia appreciates the
work of Statistics Department and Inter Secretarial Working Group on National accounts (ISWGNA). We
think that results accomplished with your work and the new revision on SNA ‘93 will contribute for
unification of statistical standards and methodologies, as well as improving the quality of statistical data
of all countries an organizations separately.

Statistics Department of National Bank of the Republic of Macedonia have looked the draft Volume 1
and we do not have additional comments.

Regarding the title on updated SNA, NBRM thinks that the title SNA 2008 will be more appropriate,
because it reflects all further changes incorporated from SNA 93 into SNA 2008.

Kind regards,
Nadja Ciriviri

Statistics Department
National Bank of the Republic of Macedonia



